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Department of Home Affairs - Temporary Visa Holders  

The Coronavirus has affected both Australian visa holders and those who are waiting to be issued their 
Australian visas.  The Department of Home Affairs is responsible for immigration and customs border 
policy with the responsibility of issuing and monitoring visa applications.   

The department has developed a comprehensive FAQ page relating to temporary visa holders.  For 
members requiring further information for an employee holding a temporary visa they can visit the 
Department of Home Affairs FAQs page. 
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